
   
 

        
  

 
             

             
           

              
            

          
 
 

Division of MH/DD/SAS 

UPDATE ON STATUS OF THE RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT RULES 
February 2006 

The Commission for MH/DD/SAS held a public hearing on the proposed rules on 
January 18, 2006 2:00 PM at Holiday Inn (North) – 2805 Highwoods Blvd., 
Raleigh, NC 27604. After considering all comments, the Commission for 
MH/DD/SAS took final action on the rules. The rules are scheduled to be 
reviewed at the February 16, 2006 meeting of the Rules Review Commission 
and, if approved, will become effective on March 1, 2006. 


